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Ref: AJO/TH/Year 11 

 

September 2019 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)  

 

Theatre performance workshop of ‘An Inspector Calls’ – 28th January 2020  

 

We are pleased to have booked Box Clever, a theatre production group, to visit the school to 

deliver a workshop on ‘An Inspector Calls’ on 28th January 2020.  

 

Box Clever, based in London, is committed to bringing tests to life for young people and 

engaging them in a fun and exciting way. ‘An Inspector Calls’ is one of the texts for this year’s 

GCSE examination and this is therefore a unique and crucial opportunity for all Year 11 students 

to see the play come alive.  

 

All Year 11 students will have an opportunity to see a production of the play and discuss 

ideas/themes of the drama with the cast. There are places available for all Year 11 students to 

experience the production.  

 

There is a charge of £4.50, which will cover the cost of the performance. Payment should be 

made via the school ParentPay system. We require parental consent in order to take students off 

timetable. Parental consent is considered to have been given once the event has been paid for 

on ParentPay. Please ensure you have completed the required acceptance on ParentPay by 21st 

January 2020. I am sure that our students will greatly value this experience. 

 

Under current legislation, I am obliged to point out that the contribution is voluntary but I must 

inform you that unless all parents who are able, are willing to contribute, the event may not 

take place. Limited financial assistance is available in certain cases. Please contact Mrs 

Botting, Bursar on jbotting@imberhorne.co.uk in confidence as soon as possible if you are 

unable to contribute so that suitable arrangements can be made or if you have any queries 

or difficulties regarding the on-line payment system. 

 

If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs A Jones 

KS4 Leader for English 
  

 
 


